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Dear Sir
 

I am writing in response to your letter dated 8th July 2022 regarding the above matter. I can
confirm, on behalf of Breckland Council, that the consultation set out in the Consultation Report
dated July 2022 is considered adequate.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Simon
 
Simon Wood Director of Planning and Building Control Breckland Council

Website: www.breckland.gov.uk
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